
Reunion  for  employees,  fans
of Horizon
A reunion for those who worked or played at the Del Webb
Sahara Tahoe, High Sierra, and Horizon casinos will be Aug.
24.

Opened originally in 1965 as Del Webb’s Sahara Tahoe, this
property used to bring in top-notch performers like Elvis
Presley.

It was rebranded in 1983 with a Western theme, the property
changed names and became the Del Webb’s High Sierra Hotel.

In 1990 it became a Columbia Sussex property and was rebranded
as the Horizon Casino Resort.

Anyone who was a former executive, employee, customer, or fan
is invited to the reunion. The $20 tickets are available at
the door, and include a dinner buffet and entertainment. A
cash  bar  will  be  available.  Bring  old  photos,  T-shirts,
souvenirs, and memorabilia to share.

The event will be at the pool at the Horizon from 4-8pm.
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